
 Christmas 

Tree Recycling 

Thursday 30th December 2021 

to Thursday 20th January 2022 

Please remove all of your decorations. 

Your trees will be chipped and used as 

mulch in parks and gardens! 

Please take your real Christmas 

tree to one of following points 

 Infront of new Estate Office 

(please don’t block disabled 

bay or Estate Office entrance)  

 Basterfield House (West) near 

bin stores 


